
 

 

Kwantlen Polytechnic University 

sends greetings and congratulations to 

University of British Columbia 
on the occasion of the installation of 

Dr. Benoit-Antoine Bacon 
as President and Vice-Chancellor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Kwuntiltunaat, Kim Baird, 
Chancellor 

Alan Davis, PhD 
President & Vice Chancellor 

 


